
 
 
 
Dear Spinoff Supporter: 
 
In August Scripps Health announced our exciting new partnership – the Scripps MD Anderson 
Cancer Center – a collaboration dedicated to elevating cancer care, cancer prevention and early 
detection, and ultimately joining the global mission of MD Anderson – to make cancer history.  
 
Our physicians and clinicians are forming workgroups to begin the redesign of care that will 
align our protocols and practices with the MD Anderson model. This collaboration allows 
Scripps to combine its expertise with MD Anderson’s knowledge and capabilities for Southern 
California, covering eight counties from Santa Barbara to the U.S.-Mexico border.   
 
Proceeds from 26th Annual Spinoff event will benefit the exciting new Scripps MD Anderson 
Cancer Center.  
 
Join others by becoming a sponsor of the 26th Annual Spinoff on Saturday, May 6, 2017, at the 
Hyatt Regency La Jolla at Aventine.  
 
As a sponsor, your support will be highly visible and recognized in our printed and digital 
materials. Enclosed is subsequent information outlining the benefits of making a meaningful 
gift to Scripps MD Anderson Cancer Center. If you have any questions, please contact Lindsay 
McCreary, special events manager, at 858-678-6364, or mccreary.lindsay@scrippshealth.org. 
 
Don’t miss the opportunity to be a part of the excitement! Make an investment to ensure that 
your friends, family and those battling cancer have everything they need to win their fight. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dan Vrakas                  Jamie Nelson                    
Event Chair                                                     Director of Development 
27th Annual Spinoff                                       Scripps MD Anderson Cancer Center  
 
 

 
 

SCRIPPS HEALTH FOUNDATION 
"Through philanthropy we help to heal, enhance & save lives." 
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